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Monday 9th October, 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

To celebrate harvest this year, we will be collecting foods and toiletries to donate to our local 
food bank, Sufra. The Harvest celebration will take place on Tuesday 17th October and we 
kindly ask that your child bring along any of the following: 

 

Bottles, Jars and 
Cartons 

Tins Dried Goods Toiletries 

Milk (long life) Soup (tins/boxes) Sugar/Sweeteners Shampoo/Soap/ 

Shower gel 

Juice/Squash Baked 
beans/Spaghetti 
Hoops 

Tea/Coffee Toothbrushes/ 

Toothpaste 

Jam/Honey/ 

Marmalade 

Chick Peas/Kidney 
Beans  

Cereal/Oats/Porridge Toilet Roll 

Cooking oil (1 Litre) Fruit & Vegetables  Biscuits/Crackers Hand-Wash 

Pasta Sauce/ 

Curry Sauce 

Tuna/Sardines (tins) Cereal Bars Sanitary Products 

Baby Milk/ 

Baby Food 

Rice 
Pudding/Custard 

Instant Noodles  

Washing-Up Liquid  Rice/Pasta/Spaghetti  

  Lentils (yellow/red)  

  Stock Cubes 

(Vegetarian) 

 

 

  Salt/Pepper  

 

Items collected should be long-life, therefore we are unable to accept any fresh fruit, 
vegetables, meat, eggs or dairy products.  

 

Once all the items have been collected, the Year 5 children will take the supplies to Sufra NW 
London Food Bank.   

 

We are sure that you will agree that this is a fantastic opportunity to support our local 
community.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Year 5 Team 

 

 

 


